

Minutes

Moderators Group meeting Thursday 10 March at 1 pm

1. Mock assessment. Practicalities around how to do it at the AA Meeting.

And how to feedback the non-prescriptive way.

We decided to start the Sunday afternoon session with a presentation and discussion around the two ways of feedback, prescriptive and non-prescriptive. This we do in order to learn to see the intent, effect and potential for the future in the candidates being assessed. We will work in groups assessing ea other and training the assessors to feedback the non-prescriptive way.

2. Clarify how many Assessments before becoming Moderator
10 Assessments and/or at the discretion of the Moderators Group.

3. Clarify how many Assessments before stepping up to JI levels as an Assessor.

10 Assessments and/or at the discretion of the Moderators Group.

4. Teacher training before becoming Assessor or not? How to present this issue.

We are not bringing this in at the moment but we would like it to be a requirement in the future.

5. Anne-Maries dispensation application.

All the committees support her getting started. There will be a recommendation for her to attend TT with her mentor once a year for 2 years and that her mentor visits her to watch her TT. This is to comply with the Constitution. She also needs to send an A4 page (only) with a description of her TT to Anna Timms for the records in the databank.

6. Can other committees take decisions on items presented from us without consultation? Clarify in what order and whom should communicate in between the different committees.

We agreed on that this is work in progress. Ideally any items which arrives at the desk of A&TT concerning Assessments, TT, Ethics or Certification issues should be sent on to the Moderators Group. The MG will send it on to Exec once dealt with from their side.

7. How to deal with the lack of visits to Pune amongst TT and Assessors.

Our concern was foremost regarding Sue Lever. We really do need her as a member of the Moderators Group. It was agreed on that with her experience and seniority we cannot afford to loose her. We are supporting her to go to Pune this December. She has agreed to look into that possibility.

8. Re locate Moderators for the 2 Intro Assessments (and maybe Assessors if need be) so that the above will not have their own trainees in the group of Candidates.

Moni and Melodie are fine swapping place at the Intro Assessments but we need to wait until the final applications have arrived in order to make final decisions. Moni will contact Jo and let her know.

9. Re introduction of referral system for JI levels?

We agree that we would like to reintroduce the referral system but only if it comes with certain conditions.

One model is; Attend a minimum of one class per week for a year with a T-Trainer. Have clear communication with that trainer regarding development. In order for the T-Trainer to sign off the Candidate all requirements from the trainer has to be met.

This will be open for discussion at the All Assessors meeting.

Next Moderators Group meeting Friday 18th March at 1pm

Melodie will come to Moni's house and Susie L will be on Skype.